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Citations: Required Reading by NASIG Members 

Kurt Blythe, Column Editor 
 

[Note: Please report citations for publications by the 
membership—to include scholarship, reviews, criticism, 
essays, and any other published works which would benefit 
the membership to read.  You may submit citations on behalf 
of yourself or other members to Kurt Blythe at 
kcblythe@email.unc.edu.  Contributions on behalf of fellow 
members will be cleared with the author(s) before they are 
printed.  Include contact information with submissions.] 

 

Readers!  We have scholarship and recognized 

excellence in the evaluation thereof! 

 

Diane Jacobson, serials librarian at Marshall B. Ketchum 

University, along with her coworker, Michelle 

Schonken, lead the Whitelist Working Group and 

Whitelist Reviewers of the Association of Vision Science 

Librarians (AVSL).  In July, the group was awarded the 

2020 Medical Library Association Louise Darling Medal 

for Distinguished Achievement in Collection 

Development in the Health Sciences.  The AVSL 

Whitelist of Vision Science Journals includes journals in 

the fields of vision science, optometry, and 

ophthalmology that have been evaluated and identified 

as non-predatory.  The Whitelist is updated monthly 

and is available on the AVSL website here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regina Reynolds from the Library of Congress and 

Diane Boehr, head, cataloging and metadata 

management section, National Library of Medicine, just 

had an article published in Cataloging & Classification 

Quarterly: “CONSER: The Very Model of a Modern 

Cooperative Program” 


